RESOLUTION NO. May 18, 2021

A RESOLUTION INCREASING THE SALARY FOR THE DIRECTOR OF THE HUDSON DEPARTMENT OF YOUTH

WHEREAS, the Director of the Hudson Department of Youth recently resigned and the Commissioner of the Department of Youth undertook a search for a replacement; and

WHEREAS, during the course of the interview process the Commissioner determined that the salary for Director of the Hudson Department of Youth was insufficient to attract a qualified individual; and

WHEREAS, the Commissioner of the Department of Youth has recommended increasing the annual salary for the Director from \$50,000 to \$58,000 as of May 10, 2021 the date the new Director assumed the position; and

WHEREAS, the funds for the increased salary are available within the Department of Youth's existing personal services budget and does not require a reallocation from general city funds,

NOW THEREFORE, LET IT BE RESOLVED that the Common Council of the City of Hudson hereby approves increasing the annual salary of the Director of the Department of Youth from \$50,000 to \$58,000 effective May 10, 2021.

APPROVED BY THE BOARD OF ESTIMATE AND APPORTIONMENT

Mayor		
•	Introduced:	
Lefece	Seconded:	
City Treasurer		
President, Common Council		
	Approved:	
	Mayor	